
 

 
 
Service Families Newsletter – Summer Term 
 
Welcome to the last Service Families Newsletter of this school year!  The aim 
of this newsletter is to make sure you are aware of some of the resources 
available online, in school and through the RAF High Wycombe HIVE to 
support children with a parent on deployment and also during times of 
transition.   
 
It has been a busy summer term with lots of our Service families moving on 
to pastures new.  For those of you moving over the summer break, I wish you 
lots of luck on your new adventures.  It would be lovely to hear from you via 
letter, e-mail or a postcard once you have settled in to your new homes and 
schools.    
 
We have several families in school where a parent is currently deployed and I 
know a few of you will be being deployed over the summer.  Please make 
sure that you have made us aware of any deployments either through myself, 
your child’s class teacher or the school office.  We can then make sure your 
child is supported where necessary.  Children are given the opportunity to 
send letters, pictures and e-mails to their deployed parent so please pass 
details of e-mail and BFPO addresses on to us also.  For those of you 
deployed over the summer, I send my best wishes for your tour. 
 
Tracey Clark is the HIVE Information Officer at RAF High Wycombe, (the HIVE 
is located in the building on the left as you enter 3 site).  Tracey has access to 
several deployment based resources such as colour-in pillow cases, memory 
jars and vouchers for huggable heroes.  Tracey and her team can also offer 
support to Service families during times of need and are also responsible for 
organising deployed activities.  Tracey can be contacted on 01494 497831. 
 
The RAF High Wycombe Youth Club are organising various activities over the 
summer break, please contact the HIVE for more information. 
 
Wishing you all a very happy summer break. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Julie Spinks, Family Liaison Officer. 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

Naphill and Walters Ash School 

Kilnwood, Walters Ash, High Wycombe, Bucks, HP14 4UL 

Headteacher: Kerenza Gwynn 
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If you would like any resources to 
support your child whilst a parent 

is on deployment, please get in 
touch with either myself (via the 
school office) or Tracey Clark at 

the HIVE. 
 



 

 
 
 
 

 


